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MEMORANDUM |

TO: General Tribal Council
FROM: Oneida Business Committee
DATE: August 24, 2015

SUBJECT: Notice of Special GTC meeting on September 12, 2015

At the July 22, 2015, Oneida Business Committee {OBC) meeting, the OBC officially received
notice of the appeal of challenge to the Secretarial Election by Madelyn Genskow fo the Interior
Board of indian Appeals. This appeal has delayed the implementation of the constitutional
amendments; the Implementation has been placed on hold until a decision is made by the
Interior Board of Indian Appeals.

Due to th:s appeal: Only members age 21 and over will be eligible to attend the General Tribal
| , al of the challenge to the Secretarial Election has been
mnduded The OBC will be sendmg out a separate notice to members age 18 and up with

additional information. Additional information will also be posted in the on the Tribe's website,

At the Semi-Annual GTC meeting held on July 6, 2015, the meeting was adjourned before the
entire agenda was addressed and action was taken to move the remammg agenda items to the
another GTC meeting.

in order to best utilize our resources, a new meeting packet is not being mailed, Thereisno
change to the meeting materials that were created and mailed for the July 6, 2015, Semi-
Annual GTC meeting.

if you do not have your meeting packet from the July 6, 2015, Semi-Annual GTC meeting, you

may go to the Members Only section of the Tribe’s website to print off a copy:
oneida-nsn.gov/MembersOnly.aspx

Please see page 2 for instructions on how to access Members Only content.

Thank you for your time and attention in this matter. if you have questions on the agenda or
this letter, please contact the OBC Support Office at 920-865-4364.



